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Progressing Disability Services for Children & Young People for Kildare/West Wicklow
A family Information meeting will be held in Cross and Passion Secondary School, Kilcullen on Thursday 3rd April 2014 from 7.00pm - 9.00pm
All Parents of Children and Young People with a Disability are welcome to attend
